
 
 

 

 

 

 

Visit www.sheff.org 
to learn more about our parish. 

 

During a life emergency, while offices 
are closed, please contact 

217.703.1042 to reach a priest. 

              Welcome to Sacred Heart ‐ we're glad that you’re here!                    

Sacred Heart Church 
Fr. Michal Rosa, Pastor 
405 South HenrieƩa St. 

Effingham, IL 62401 

Phone: 217.347.7177 

Fax: 217.347.0728  

shchurch@sheff.org  

Sacred Heart School 
407 South HenrieƩa St. 

Effingham, IL 62401 

Phone: 217.342.4060 

Fax: 217.342.9251 

shschool@sheff.org  

 

Message from Fr. Michal . . . 
 

This weekend, we celebrate the Feast of Corpus ChrisƟ also known as 
the  Solemnity  of  the Most Holy Body  and Blood  of  Christ.   We give 
special honor to Jesus, truly present in the most Blessed Sacrament of 
the altar.  AŌer the 10:30am, our First Communicants will lead the 
procession to four different altars around the church and conclude with 
reposiƟon back inside the church.  A light meal with dessert will be 
served immediately following. 

 

AdoraƟon, which is normally held on the first Monday of the month, is 
cancelled for June 7.   

 

On Friday,  June 11, we will  celebrate  the Solemnity of 
the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus from which our parish is 
named.    We will begin with Mass here at Sacred Heart 
Church at 5:30pm with a cookout‐style meal immediately 
following Mass.  Join us for grilled hot dogs, brats, and 
Polish sausage along with chips, veggies, and dessert 
being served in the Narthex. Come aŌer work for Mass, 
food, and fellowship! Hope to see you there! 

 

On  Saturday,  June  12,  and  Sunday,  June  13,  our 
Liturgy  CommiƩee  is  hosƟng  a  “Fellowship 
Weekend”  to  celebrate  the  Sacred  Heart 
Solemnity.   Make plans to join us for refreshments 
in the Church Narthex following each of the 
Masses.  When we built the Narthex, it was with 
the anƟcipaƟon to have a space to gather and 

enjoy the company of one another.  As it has been difficult this past year 
to gather, I hope that you take a few minutes to stay and enjoy some 
cookies and donuts next weekend.  If you see a new face or family, 
please take this opportunity to get to know them. 

 

I  would  like  to  thank  the  staff 
and  volunteers  for  working  to 
make sure everything was taken 
care of while I was away.  It was 
nice having the Ɵme to relax. I 
look forward to seeing everyone 
throughout the summer.   

 
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

(Corpus Christi) 

June 6, 2021 
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 Sacred Heart Parish 

Ministry  4:00pm Mass  8:30am Mass  10:30am Mass 

Sacristan  Cliff & Mary Klein Jim & Carol Hakman Pat Bristow 

EMHC  Linda Buehnerkemper Kathy Wall C.J. Rogger 

Ushers  Charlie McWhorter 
Marty Stock 

Mark Krietemeyer 
Tim Thies 
Jason Albert 

Tony Zerrusen 
Jonathon Zerrusen 
Greg LusƟg 

Greeter  Mel & Elaine Stock Bob & Tammy Lakin Leon & Terri Hillyer 

Lector  Mark Volk Allen Lukowski Marilyn Wirth 

Servers  Rory G. / Lena G. 
Jonathan B. / Paige B. 

Mara G. / Olivia G. 
Taylor T. / Anna T. 

Mason K. / Isabella K. 

Liturgical Ministers for June 12-13, 2021 

 Sacred Heart Parish is 
seeking an individual for the 
part‐Ɵme  posiƟon of Music 
Coordinator. This posiƟon is 
for someone who has a love for 
Church, people, and music. 
ResponsibiliƟes include: 
playing Masses (weekend, holy 
days, and other celebra ons) either on the 
organ or piano (there are several accompanists 
to help assist on weekend and holy day 
Masses), direcƟng our Adult Choir and 
ResurrecƟon Choir as well as creaƟng musical 
opportuniƟes for the youth of our parish. 
Preference would be that the applicant be 
Catholic or have a good understanding of the 
Catholic liturgical pracƟces, but not absolutely 
necessary (mentorship will be available). Pay 
would be based on experience.  
  Sacred Heart Parish is seeking Weekend 
Musicians who would be willing to share their 
talent and play weekend Masses here at 
Sacred Heart either on the organ or the piano. 
Previous experience and being familiar with 
the music published by OCP is beneficial. 
CompensaƟon will be offered per service 
played.  
 Send leƩer of interest & resume to: Sacred 
Heart Parish, AƩn: Billi Jansen, 405 S. HenrieƩa 
St., Effingham, IL 62401, or send via email 
to b.jansen@sheff.org. Any quesƟons, call 
217.347.7177. 

 

Please note there will not be a flea market 

at the picnic on Oct. 2 & 3. 



 

~ Prayer List ~ 
Joe Mitchell, Cathy Hayes, 

Keith Willenborg, Clark Wise, Don Miller, 
Clete Westendorf,  Brian A. Niebrugge, Deb Meyers,  

Donald Renƞrow, Jr.,  Mary Jane Behrman, 
Gordon Kreke, Wilber Lister, Irene Spilker, 

Ken Gouchenouer, Jr., Rita Schrader, Fred Schaefer 
 
Sacrament of BapƟsm 

The Sacrament of BapƟsm 
iniƟates an individual into the   
Catholic Church.  It brings new 
life by water and the Holy Spirit 
to free them from original sin. 
To begin the process, please 

set up an appointment to meet with Fr. Michal for a 
short bapƟsmal session to discuss the Rite of BapƟsm. It 
helps to have this done prior to the birth of your child. 
To proceed with the bap sm, you will need to: 
Complete the bapƟsmal informaƟon form. 
Obtain a cerƟfied copy of the birth cerƟficate from the 

courthouse in the county the individual was born. 
Have the godparent take the sponsor sheet to their 

Catholic Church to be signed staƟng they are a 
registered and parƟcipaƟng member of the parish.   

We look forward to welcoming you and/or your children 
to Sacred Heart Parish! If you have any quesƟons, or 
need more informaƟon, please call Darlene at the parish 
office at 217.347.7177.  
 
The  Diocese  is  offering  an  online  alternaƟve  to 
aƩending  an  in‐person  ProtecƟng  God’s  Children 
training  session.   Anyone volunteering in ministries, or 
assisƟng in the parish and school events, needs to have 
taken a class. If you are interested, contact Judy 
Luchtefeld, our Sacred Heart coordinator, by email 
j.luchtefeld@sheff.org.  She will be able to send you step
‐by‐step instrucƟons on how to complete this online 
training.  Once you have completed this training, a 
cerƟficate will be sent to you. 
 

Sacred Heart Church Calendar 
Friday, June 11 
5:30pm: Sacred Heart of Jesus Mass @ Church 
      with a light meal to follow 

Sacred Heart Church Weekend Masses 
Saturday Vigil: 4:00pm; Sunday: 8:30am and 10:30am 

7:00pm (Misa en Español) 
ReconciliaƟon 

3:00pm on Saturday and 30 minutes prior to weekday 
Masses or by appointment 
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 Parish News 

Readings for the Week 
Monday, June 7: 2 Cor 1:1‐7; Mt 5:1‐12 
Tuesday, June 8: 2 Cor 1:18‐22; Mt 5:13‐16 
Wednesday, June 9: 2 Cor 3:4‐11; Mt 5:17‐19 
Thursday, June 10: 2 Cor 3:15‐4:1,3‐6; Mt 5:20‐26 
Friday, June 11: Hos 11:1, 3‐4, 8c‐9; Eph 3:8‐12, 14‐19; 
 Jn 19:31‐37 
Saturday, June 12: 2 Cor 5:14‐21; Lk 2:41‐51 
Sunday, June 13: Ez 17:22‐24; 2 Cor 5:6‐10; Mk 4:26‐34 

The Sunday 8:30am Mass and weekday Masses are being live streamed at 
hƩps://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartCatholicParishEffinghamIL/ 

and on our YouTube page: “Sacred Heart Effingham”.  

Sacred Heart Mass Schedule 

Monday, June 7‐11 ‐ No 8:30am Masses this week 
 

Friday, June 11 
5:30pm: Sacred Heart of Jesus Mass 
 

Saturday, June 12 
4:00pm: Helen Guyon 
 

Sunday, June 13 
8:30am:  Tom & Lucy Hewing Family 
10:30am: For Our Parishioners 
7:00pm Spanish Mass: †Mary Haring 

Banns of Marriage 
(III) Kaitlin Cordes & Travis Eskew 

 
Praying for Fr. Michal . . . 
The Seven Sisters Apostolate at Sacred Heart 
Parish is in need of women who are 
interested in praying for Fr. Michal one hour 
a week, so that Fr. Michal has someone 

praying for him every day of the year. We have been 
praying for Fr. Michal since January 2018 and he very 
much appreciates the prayers. There are no meeƟngs 
because we pray on our own in the church or a chapel. 
Please contact Nancy Bence at 217.536.9278 or email 
nlaughrige@yahoo.com to find out more informaƟon and 
to become part of the Seven Sisters Apostolate. 
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 Online registraƟon is open for preschool, kindergarten, 
and  grades  1‐8,  for  the  2021‐22  school  year!  Every 
student needs to be registered in TeacherEase. Please 
log in to your TeacherEase account and complete 
registraƟon. For more informaƟon, call the school at 
217.342.4060 or Andrea Wright at 217.347.7177 or you 
can send an email to a.wright@sheff.org.    
 
We would like to thank you for your conƟnued support 
on our year‐long fundraisers.     

 Aluminum cans are collected on the first Friday of 
each month throughout the whole year. Place your 
cans in the front of the school on the lawn. 

 Coke Rewards caps & labels are entered for cash and 
the caps are donated to recycle for benches.   

 When you use AmazonSmile, a percentage of your 
purchase is donated to the school.  

 Scrip cards are sold every Tuesday at the church office 
and aŌer Masses on the first and third Sunday of the 
month.  The school receives a percentage of each 
card sold. Many local businesses and restaurants are 
available along with naƟonal chains.  A special thank 
to the local businesses who help support our school.   

 

 

 

Our Sacred Heart Picnic will be held on 
the  weekend  of  Oct.  2  &  3.    Please 
note, we will not have a flea market at 
the picnic this year.  If you have any 

quesƟons, contact Anna Dow at annardow@gmail.com 
or Billi Jansen, at b.jansen@sheff.org or call 
217.347.7177.   

Effingham Knights of Columbus Council #665 News . . .  

Bingo  is held  every  Tuesday beginning 
at  7:00pm  at  the  Effingham  Event 
Center.    Food is served throughout the 
evening provided by various 
organizaƟons. On the third Tuesday of 
the month, Sacred Heart Parish CCW is 
coordinaƟng food & desserts with proceeds from the 
sale of food given to the CCW.  If you would like to 
provide food or volunteer to serve, please contact Mary 
Klein, CCW president or Vicki Walker. 

 
CongratulaƟons  to  Sacred  Heart 
parishioners, Kara M. and Noah T., who 
were  each  awarded  a  $500  scholarship 
from  Effingham  Knights  of  Columbus 
#665.    The recipients had to show 

excellence in academics and also write an essay on “The 
responsibility of a Catholic in today’s society”.   

 
CongratulaƟons  to  Luke  S. 
who received the ChrisƟan 
Athlete  Award  from  the 
Effingham  Knights  of 
Columbus.   The award was 
given to a student athlete 
who presents a posiƟve 
ChrisƟan aƫtude toward 
all players and coaches.  
Luke aƩended Sacred Heart 
School and graduated from 
St. Anthony High School 
this year. He is very acƟve 
in the parish and we wish 
him well in his future plans. 

 
The Knights are hosƟng a Prayer Hour on Wednesday, 
June 16, at 6:30pm, at the Effingham Event Center. Built 
around the Luminous Mysteries of the Rosary, the prayer 
hour features reflecƟons of the Blessed Michael 
McGivney.  It is open to the whole community. 

 
2021 dues are waived  for any new members  that  join 
the  Effingham  Council  #665  this  year.    If you know of 
someone who would make a good Knight, email Bob Utz 
at bobutz@consolidated.net. 

Knights of Columbus Parish/School News 

The  scrip  order  form  is  available  on 
our  website  at  www.sheff.org  under 
the  “Giving”  tab.    If you prefer, you 
can place your order in advance by 
emailing shscrip@sheff.org and you will be contacted 
when the cards are ready. 

You  can  now  place  an  order  online  and  have  it 
delivered  directly  to  your  home.  Brands are clearly 
labeled “Ship to Home Eligible” in the app. You can shop 
a category and filter your search by giŌ cards that are 
ship to home eligible. Or, look for the label on the detail 
pages of the brands you shop. Orders must be placed in 
the RaiseRight app. This feature is not available on 
ShopWithScrip.com or MyScripWallet.com. 
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 4:40 for seminarians 
Six months ago, the Diocese launched 
a campaign called 4:40 for 40 
Seminarians. We invited the enƟre 
Diocese to pray a Hail Mary every day 
at 4:40 so that, with the help of Mary, 

we can have 40 men answer the call to be a seminarian 
for our Diocese. If you have been faithfully praying every 
day, thank you! If you are just hearing about this, we 
invite you to jump on board. 
 
Big  Foot  &  the  Holy  Spirit: 
The  story  of  Fathers  Marty 
Smith  &  Wayne  Stock: 
Fathers Marty Smith and 
Wayne Stock of our diocese 
have interesƟng vocaƟon stories. In fact, they involve Big 
Foot. Oh, and you’ll want to listen to the end to hear a 
story from Fr. Marty that will bring a tear to your eye – a 
story that convinced him to become a priest. Go 
to dio.org/podcast to listen and subscribe. 

Called  and  Sent  is  a  program  that  offers  high  school 

students  the  opportunity  to  be  formed  as  the  next 

generaƟon of disciples in the Church.  It is being held on 

July 4‐7, at the Villa Maria Retreat Center located at 1903 

E. Lake Shore Dr., Springfield, IL.  ParƟcipants will come 

to understand who Christ is, and in coming to know Him, 

they will come to beƩer understand who they are in 

relaƟonship to Him. This then leads to a greater 

awareness of how they are called to live their faith 

intenƟonally as disciples."  Cost of the retreat is $250 for 

3 nights accommodaƟons, eight meals, and program 

material. Register at www.dio.org/vocaƟons/cas. Any 

quesƟons, email vocaƟons@dio.org. 

 

Covenant Network can increase your awareness of faith 
in  your  life  as  they  offer  inspiring  and  informaƟve 
programming.  Stay in touch by listening to Catholic radio 
on WGMR 91.3 FM, the Covenant Network app or 
at ourcatholicradio.org.  

The  area  nursing  homes  and  assisƟng  living  faciliƟes 
are  slowly  opening  up  for  visitors.  Our local Catholic 
Churches work together to celebrate Mass and pray 
with them. Also, volunteers bring communion to the 
residents throughout the week. This is a rewarding 
ministry as companionship is very important to them. 
We welcome individuals, couples, and families, to assist 
us.  If you could help once a month to bring communion 
to the residents or to our homebound parishioners, 
please contact Darlene at the parish office at 
217.347.7177.  We will forward your informaƟon to 
Peggy at St. Anthony Church office who coordinates the 
volunteers and oversees the schedule. 

 
The  Day  of  Prayer  for  Life will  be  held 
Wednesday, June 30, at St Francis Church 
in  Teutopolis.    Please come and pray for 
renewed respect for all human life, and in 
reparaƟon for our naƟon allowing 62 

million preborn human lives to be ended by aborƟon 
since 1973. 
 The Day of Prayer will begin with Mass at 8:00am, 
followed by EucharisƟc ExposiƟon and Prayer by area 
churches and organizaƟons throughout the day. There 
will be BenedicƟon at 7:00pm, and closing Mass at 
7:30pm. A recepƟon will follow in St. Clare Hall, 
adjoining the church. Our guest celebrant for the 
7:30pm closing Mass will be Father James Flach, reƟred 
priest of the Diocese of Springfield, IL, and Chaplain and 
Vice‐President of our Effingham Area Right to Life. 
 Sacred Heart Church is scheduled to pray from 
11:00am to noon; a silent hour with volunteers is from 
noon–1:00pm; youth prayer hour is 4:00–5:00pm; and 
all KC Councils pray from 6:00–7:00pm. All are welcome 
to pray any Ɵme if these hours are inconvenient. 

 
Perpetual AdoraƟon at St. Anthony Hospital Chapel. 
The process of restarƟng Perpetual AdoraƟon at St. 
Anthony Memorial Hospital Chapel conƟnues with a 
“Captain” assigned for each day.  If you can assist on a 
parƟcular day, please contact them. 
Sunday: Karie Sudkamp 
Monday: Connie Wegman 
Tuesday: Irene Koester 
Wednesday: Bernice Sandschafer 
Thursday: Mary Sandschafer 
Friday: Brad Koenig 
Saturday: Anne Wilson 

Community News 
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Community News 

ConnecƟng  your  high  school 
graduate  to  their  college 
campus minister  is  important 
so  they  can  connect  with 
other  students  of  the  same  faith.    Cassie Campton 
works locally with the Newman Ministry to help high 
school graduates get connected.  This year, it will be 
easier than ever by using the Newman Connect App!  
Instead of waiƟng for a campus minister to reach out in 
the fall, students can download Newman Connect on 
their iPhone or Android device and find their college 
campus ministry.  For more informaƟon, please contact 
Cassie at 866.815.2034, ext. 708. 

 
Purchase  a  $100  Ɵcket  for  a  2022 
CorveƩe  ConverƟble  or  CorveƩe 
Coupe or $65,000 cash.     The grand 

prize drawing will be Sept. 18, 2021 with the next Early 
Bird drawing on June 16.  Place your order online at 
corveƩe.stanthony.com; phone 800.235.3841; email 
corveƩe@stanthony.com; or send checks to SAHS 
CorveƩe Raffle, P.O. Box 764, Effingham, IL 62401. 
Proceeds help support St. Anthony Schools.   

 
St.  Thomas  Catholic  School  in  Newton 
has  an  opening  for  a  5th  grade 
homeroom  teacher  and  5th‐8th  grade 
Middle  School  Language  Arts  teacher.  
All interested individuals should submit a 
resume, applicaƟon (found at s homassaints.com), copy 
of licenses(s), leƩers of reference, and transcripts to: St. 
Thomas School, AƩn: Mrs. Jill Bierman, principal, 306 W. 
Jourdan St., Newton, IL, 62448, or send an email to: 
jillbierman@sƩhomassaints.com by June 18.  

 
The  Friday  morning  SonRise 
gathering is moving forward with IN 
PERSON  connecƟon,  and  the 
Eucharist.   All men are encouraged 
to come to the 6:30am Mass at St. 

Francis of Assisi Church in Teutopolis on Fridays. They 
will gather aŌerwards in the St. Clare room for coffee, 
reflecƟon, and fellowship (and perhaps a pastry) unƟl 
7:30am. Open to all men. Whether or not you've been 
joining us via zoom this past year, now is a perfect Ɵme 
to find encouragement and support on your journey. If 
you have a friend, father, brother, or son you can invite, 
please do so.  

“Dine  Out  for  Deb  Meyers” 
Fundraiser  will  be  held  on 
Saturday,  July 10,  from 2:00pm 
to  10:00pm,  at  the  Effingham 
VFW, 2304 Veterans Drive.  Deb 
is a member of Sacred Heart 
Parish and long‐Ɵme picnic chair 
for the Fancy Works stand.  Deb 
has been baƩling Covid‐19 and 
all proceeds will help pay for medical bills.  Dinner will 
be BBQ pulled pork, coleslaw, baked beans, hotdogs, 
and chips.  Free‐will donaƟon.  There will be a 50/50 
raffle drawing, bake sale, live & silent aucƟon provided 
by Schmid AucƟon, and music throughout the day.  
There will be a Cornhole Tournament (pre‐register with 
Brad Field at 217.663.5394).   

 
Meals on Wheels of CEFS needs your help  in keeping 
seniors  in  their  own  homes.    They are in need of 
volunteers to deliver meals on Monday‐Friday.  Meals 
are picked up at the Ron Diehl Center (formerly 
Hendelmeyer Park building).  Currently, meals are being 
delivered with no face‐to‐face contact for the safety of 
the volunteers, as well as the homebound senior.  If you 
can help or would like addiƟonal informaƟon, please 
call 217.347.2851. 

 
POSTPONED: St. Clare Catholic Church in Altamont has 
postponed the Pork Chop Dinner on Sunday, June 6.  

 
Tours  of  the  Teutopolis Monastery Museum,  located 
behind St. Francis Church, Teutopolis, will be available 
on  Sunday,  June  6,  from  12:30pm  to  4:00pm.    An 
elevator is available for visitors who have difficulty with 
stairs. Admission fee is $5.00 for adults and $1.00 for 
children. For more informaƟon, visit the parish website: 
www.sƞrancischurch.com or call 217.961.6404,ext. 236. 

 
The  next  Natural  Family  Planning  Workshop  will  be 
Saturday,  June  12,  from  9:30am  to  11:00am,  at  St. 
Francis Church, Teutopolis.  For more informaƟon or to 
register, please call/text Kate Pruemer at 217.821.1840 
or email her at kpruemer@gmail.com. 

 
The Baby BoƩle project  is being hosted by Family Life 
Center.  Please take a boƩle home, fill it with your loose 
change (or dollar bills), and return it on Father’s Day to 
the church.   



 

 

 
Financial  
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Our Stewardship of Treasure 
 

Sunday, May 30, 2021 
 Envelopes:     $  11,070.00 
 Loose CollecƟon   $     260.00                      
      Total:         $  11,330.00 

 

“As each has received a gift, use it to serve one 
another, as good stewards of God’s varied grace.” 

(1Peter 4:10) 
 

Thank you for sharing your “Treasure”  
with Sacred Heart Parish 

 

 

805 W Fayette • Effingham, IL 62401 • Mon-Fri: 7am-6pm • Sat: 8am-1pm 

www.andeshealthmart.com • 217-342-9393 

 

 

 
 

“Your Comfort Specialist”   

 

Parish News 

 

Our Diocese presented a new structure 
called “TITHING” and no longer “ACSA”.  
The amount we are expected to Ɵthe for 
2020‐2021 is $67,350.  Your contribuƟon 
directly to our Diocese’s Tithing can be in place of your 
weekly contribuƟon to Sacred Heart Parish.  Put  your 
check payable to “Diocese Parish Tithe” with “Sacred 
Heart”  in  the  memo  and  place  it  in  the  collecƟon 
basket  by  June  13  and we will mail  it  for  you. Any 
quesƟons, please call Mark Volk or Billi Jansen at the 
parish office at 217.347.7177. 

To date, $45,153.30 has been paid to “Tithing”, 
leaving a balance of $22,196.70. 

 
The  Diocese  of  Springfield 
sends each  family  in  the parish 

a  copy  of  the  Catholic Times either  by  mail  or 
electronically.    To date, we have collected $5,920 
which leaves a balance due of $2,443.   

Sharing some good news! Thank you to 
everyone who voiced support for the 
Empower Illinois Scholarship program. It 
has been extended for at least one more 

year, meaning some of our school families can conƟnue 
receiving this assistance and their children can benefit 
from a high quality educaƟon in our Christ‐centered 
environment. If you are interested in donaƟng and 
receiving a 75% tax credit, please contact our parish 
office at 217.347.7177! For addiƟonal informaƟon, visit 
hƩps://empowerillinois.org/.../invest‐in‐kids‐tax.../  

Please  consider  giving  to  our  Sacred  Heart  School 
Annual Fund. Your gi  helps bridge the gap between the 
actual cost to educate each SHS student and what we 
ask our parents to pay. Your giŌ helps provide tuiƟon 
assistance to Sacred Heart parishioners who, otherwise, 
could not afford to send their children to SHS. GiŌs are 
100% tax‐deducƟble.  Planned giving to benefit Sacred 
Heart School, includes bequests, charitable trusts, real 
estate, insurance, etc. Any quesƟons, contact Billi 
Jansen at 217.347.7177. 
 
Sacred  Heart  Church  will  be  eliminaƟng  our 
P.O.  Box  870  and  have  all mail  delivered  to 
405 S. HenrieƩa St., Effingham, IL 62401. If you 
have payments made directly to Sacred Heart, 
please noƟfy them of this change!  Any 
quesƟons, please call the parish office. 

 Sacred Heart School 2020-21 Annual Fund 



(217) 857-1662

115 E. Jefferson Ave. 

217.347.JOES (5637) 
 217.342.9394 

www.orderjoes.com

 217-347-5242 | www.sdstech.net

217-342-6135

811 S Maple St
E�ngham, IL

217.342.9363 PH
email: dansgi@dansgi.com

www.dansgi.comDan & Dawn Roedl

Nick Patton, FSS
Financial Representative

200 N. Main • Altamont
(618) 483-5020

900 E FAYETTE • EFFINGHAM
342-2611• www.alstiremart.com

Decatur
Jacksonville

E�ngham

rossroads
ruck
quipment

Vincennes

Bedford

800-728-3283

1400 Niccum
Avenue

Effingham
Illinois 62401 crossroadstruckequipment.com

Marilyn Purcell
Real Estate Agent/Broker

217-273-3775

902 W. Wabash, Effingham, IL • 217-347-0220

ye�s

www.pattonprinting.com

LIVING ASSISTANCE SERVICES
®

Rose Ruholl, Owner
120 E Section Ave, Effingham
www.visitingangels.com

217.690.4564
rrholl@visitingangels.com

444 S. Willow
Effingham, IL 62401

Office (217) 347-5656
Residence (217) 347-5618

444 S. Willow
Effingham, IL 62401

Office (217) 347-5656
Residence (217) 347-5618

JOHN T. KROEGER, D.M.D.

342-9335
Marty Stock

1709 S. Fourth St.
Effingham, IL 62401www.homebuildersplusinc.com

www.lustigcabinets.com • 217.342.6210

1201 W. JEFFERSON • 347.0812

Philippians 3:14Pre s s  On  t o  the  Goa l

• INDOOR POOL

• MEETING ROOM

• CONTINENTAL
BREAKFAST

1310 W. Fayette Ave.
POB 1168

Effingham, IL 62401

PH: (217) 342-3151

1111 N. Henrietta Ave Effingham, IL 62401

PH: (217) 540-5454

Bonutti Clinic
217-342-3400

www.sarahbush.org
Orthopedic Surgery  

Sports Medicine  
Occupational Medicine
Physical Therapy • MRI

1705 W. FAYETTE AVE | EFFINGHAM, IL 62401
217-342-8600

Experience The Roy Schmidt Difference!

Trent D. Schmid - Auctioneer & 
Real Estate Broker

Cell: (217) 821-4737 • Teutopolis
217-857-1507 • www.schmidauction.com

Compliments of
EFFINGHAM

ASPHALT COMPANY

SANDSCHAFER
ELECTRIC INC
347-7326

15421 E. State Highway 33/Teutopolis, IL 62467

SANITATION
SERVICE

The Rubbish Gobbler
-Residential-
-Commercial-342-3713

GOECKNER ELECTRIC

342-2065
Compliments of Gary Goeckner

3005 S. Banker St.
 Effingham, IL 62401

342-3177

(217)347-0561 • 100 E. EVERGREEN • EFFINGHAM

EQUIPMENT ACCESSORIES

AUTO SUPPLIES
EFFINGHAM, ILLINOIS
PHONE 217-342-2147

Conveniently Located at
201 South Banker Street

www.dustandson.com

Termites, Roaches, Mice

SEE A BUG...CALL

Termite & Pest Control, Inc.

1015 S WILLOW ST • EFFINGHAM, IL

342-5555

CHEVROLET
2400 S. Banker St. • South Rte. 45 • E�ngham, IL

217-342-4111 • www.danhecht.com

Bauer 
Funeral Homes

www.bauerfh.com
E�ngham • Teutopolis

www.theglenwoodcommunities.com

14061 E 1600TH AVE
EFFINGHAM, IL

Corner of North 4th & Rickelman

217-347-8880

1312 N. Keller Dr. • 342-3929
FORD-LINCOLN

SWINGLER
    CONSTRUCTION

General Contractors            217.857.3110
www.swinglerconstruction.com Since 1946

•COMMERCIAL
•INDUSTRIAL

•DESIGN/BUILD
•METAL BUILDING

SYSTEMS

217.342.2215
www.johnsonandsonsfh.com
johnsonfh@consolidated.net

Funeral HomeJohnson
1110 N. Fourth St.
E�ngham, IL 62401

1211 S BANKER ST • EFFINGHAM IL 62401
(217) 342-4070

QUALITY MEATS
FOR OVER 80 YEARS

MEMORY SUPPORT RESIDENCES
100 BLOHM AVE • EFFINGHAM IL 62401

217-342-3233
SCRIP 

CARDS 
AVAILABLE

W.S. Broom & Co.
Furniture-Mattresses-Flooring

Downtown Effingham
wsbroom.com

NIEMERG’S 
STEAK HOUSE

342-3921

NIEMERG’S 
STEAK HOUSE

342-3921

217-540-5555

Dieterich • Taylorville • Robinson

WrightsFurniture.com

Heritage
Builders

1016 S. Willow • Effingham, IL 62401 • 217-342-9554

Effingham
  Travel Agency

107 N. Keller Dr. (217) 342-3965

1301 Avenue of Mid America 
Effingham, IL 

Phone 217-540-7777 
             Pool ~ Restaurant 
                  Fitness Center
                  

(800)699-9766
DIETERICHBANK.COM

BRIAN HENNING
Managing Broker/ Owner

217-821-3338

DOWNTOWN EFFINGHAM

I.B.E.W. Local 146
217-877-4604

www.ibew146.com

E�ngham, IL•(217) 342-2242•info@wenteplumbing.com

 James C. Graham, DPM FACFAS
family foot and ankle care

900 West Temple Avenue • Suite 202 • Effingham, Illinois 62401

(217) 342-2040

1601 W. FAYETTE ROAD
EFFINGHAM, IL 62401

(217) 347-7718

"WE DO IT ALL!"

217-857-6096
Open Monday thru Friday 7-6; Saturday 7-Noon

ACROSS FROM THE HIGH SCHOOL

AUTOMOTIVE
REPAIR

Advanced Auto Care

217-536-9166

Rock Hartke, owner Foreign &
Domestic

Car Repair

BARLOW
LOCK & SECURITY, INC.

1107 S. WILLOW ST.
EFFINGHAM, IL 62401

(217) 347-9630

217-342-9432 
CENTRALCENTRAL

STATESTATE
Solar • HVAC • Electrical • Plumbing

(217) 826-6152 
centralstateco.com

1604 W Fayette

217-994-9949

EFFINGHAM MONUMENT
Alan Koester • Bart Willenborg, owners

217-857-6085

Gentle Care Consultants, LLC
Simplifying Healthcare

Shelly Kuhns, APRN-FPA, CCNS
2201 N. Willenborg St, Ste 1 | Effingham, IL 62401
217.722.1896 ph | 833.933.0632 fx
gentlecareconsultants@outlook.com
Gentlecareconsultants.com

Engineers | Architects | Surveyors

217.342.5668  |  www.f-w.com

Compliments of 
Tim Thies and
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